FOOTHILL COLLEGE
College Curriculum Committee
Permit Students to Use AA/AS General Education Courses from Previous
Catalog Years

Whereas, student mobility is common due to course reductions and personal
impediments-necessitating breaks in enrollment or attendance at other institutions;

Whereas, continuous enrollment is not required for the application of previously
approved IGETC, CSU GE, reciprocity agreements, or pass-along courses from other
institutions toward satisfaction of the Foothill General Education requirements;

Whereas, requiring students to complete additional General Education courses
solely on the basis of non-continuous enrollment results in unnecessary repetition
of classes and increases college costs;

Resolved, that we eliminate barriers for students by permitting students to retain
their catalog rights with regard to application of coursework to completion of the
Foothill general education pattern without the requirement of continuous
enrollment.
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